
From: Michelle Anthony [mailto:mAnthony@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 2 March 2017 5:20 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: Health Professionals & Support Services Award 2010 AM2014/204 

 
 
Dear AMOD team 
 
4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards 
Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010  
 
I refer to the Directions made by Vice President Catanzariti on 23 November 2016 regarding the 
review process for the above award which included the Direction 
 

Any interested party seeking a variation (or variations) to the Health Professionals and 
Support Services Award 2010 (the Award) is to file Submissions and any witness evidence 
and / or documentary material upon which they seek to rely by close of business 3 March 
2017. 

 
APESMA has made application to vary the Award and now seeks an extension of time to file 
submissions, witness evidence and documentary material in support of our application until close of 
business  Friday 17 March 2017. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the writer by return email or on the phone numbers below should 
you require further information or wish to discuss our request. 
 
 

Regards,  

Michelle Anthony  
National Legal Officer 

 
 
P: (03) 9695 8809 
M: 0401 935 064 
Hours of work: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  9:30am – 4.30pm 
W: www.professionalsaustralia.org.au 
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